
 
 

 

It’s time for Preschool Sunday Morning Religion at St. John!!!   

       
Dear Parents, 
 
We want to welcome you and your child to the 2023-2024 Preschool Sunday Religion Program.  Classes will be 
held in the rectory basement during the 10:30 AM Sunday Mass.  There are four, five-week sessions.  Attached 
are the dates and lessons for each session.  Please keep the schedule on hand as there is a break in the weeks 
throughout the year. If your child is unable to attend, please notify me if possible – you can text me at 567-
644-6442.  Thank You!  The cost is $30.00 per child.   
 
We will have a brief meeting after the first class (Oct. 1st and ask that at least one parent attend.   
 
Cancellation:  If Sunday Morning Religion would be cancelled due to weather, etc. parents will receive a text 
message from our parish. 
 
Lastly, we hope your child will learn an appreciation for themselves and all the wonderful things God has given 
us.  Pray so that we may all grow closer to God throughout the year.  Always feel free to contact us if you ever 
have any questions or concerns regarding your child. 
  
** Note:  Please fill out the attached Registration and Permission/Medical Release Form (required) and mail 
to the parish office before the first class, Thank You! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Maria Rethman    Chris Wibbenmeyer 
(419) 925-4456 Home    (567) 279-1430 Cell 
(567) 644-6442 Cell    cwibbenmeyer@marioncatholiccommunity.org 
rethmanmaria@yahoo.com        
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